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October 29, 2018 

Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist 
USNRC 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

030388'90 

RE: CONFIRMATION OF AUTHORIZED MEDICAL PHYSICIST (AMP) USERS ON 
AMENDMENT TO UCENSE NO. 52·35242-02 

Dear Mr. Seeley: 

In reference to the email you sent to Carmelo Perez (Radiation Safety Officer) on 
October 25, 2018, we have decided to consider Dr. Dongqlng Zhang and Mr. Ryan Sharp 
as the AMP users for the Brachytherapy Services of our institution. They have already 
been evaluated by you for the position and are set to work using the Varian unit. Please 
do not consider the other four physicists for the position at this moment. 

If additional information is needed, do not hesitate in contacting us at 787-772-8300 or 
the Radiation Safety Officer at 787-432-9320. 

Luis lavell, M.D. 
Executive Director 
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